








 

 

FEAST OF THE MOST HOLY FAMILY     DECEMBER 26,  2021  

ARE YOU REGISTERED? 
 

Attendance at weekly Sunday Mass DOES NOT 
mean that you are a registered member of the 
parish.  Being a registered, active parishioner 

is necessary to serve as a godparent or 
sponsor; for those requesting in-parish tuition 
rates for our preschool; for in-parish wedding 
and funeral fees; and, for those seeking Pastor 

approval for reduced tuition at one of our 
Diocesan schools. Please come to the Parish 

Office for a registration form or go to 
www.stjoanofarc.com.  If you have any 

questions, please call the Parish Office at  
602-867-9171. 

  

2.  LAMB OF GOD 






